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December 8, 2020 

 
Non-Profit Development Center of Southern New Jersey 
E Kings Hwy 
Haddonfield, New Jersey 08033, US 
 
Re: Pandemic Relief Fund  
 
Dear Nicole: 
 
We at Puerto Rican Unity for Progress (PRUP) are very much appreciative for your kind $500.00 
contribution to our cause in serving the Community of Camden. The funds received were 
utilized in providing sanitizing equipment such as facemasks, hand sanitizers, and gloves to our 
staff, volunteers, and clients during our food distribution days.    
 
What we started here at PRUP in providing breakfast and lunch to a group of 75 much needed 
school aged children in the City of Camden during this pandemic has grown to providing 250 
meal packs and groceries to over 100 families twice a week.  Organizations such as yours has 
played a major role feeding our community and giving some relief to many families during this 
time of crisis. 
 
Thank you again for your kindness donation. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Ricardo Camacho 
 
Ricardo Camacho  
Executive Director 
Puerto Rican Unity for Progress   


